
 

 

 
Date:  April 25, 2021 
 
To:   MedChi House of Delegates 
 
From:  Colleen George 
 
Re:  Medical Economics Council/Payer Relations Committee Report 
 
Through the pandemic, the Medical Economics Council/Payer Relations Committee has 
been focusing on Telehealth payments from all payers. 
 
The Opioid Committee has a new chairperson – Yngvild Olsen, and we have our first 
meeting of the year next week. 
  
   
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Colleen George 


